
The plan year for your dental benefits is 
changing!  The plan year will now be effective 
January 1, 2019 to December 31, 2019.   
 
What this means for you: 

 Accumulated expenses and the annual 
maximum are extended to include 
December claims (December 1 2018-
December 31, 2018). 

 Deductible and annual maximum “restart” 
for January 1, 2019 

 No other plan changes at this time 

 
If you have any questions please call the Benefits 
Office. 
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